

National Horse Racing Museum Palace Street, Newmarket, Suffolk CB8 8EP T: 01638 667 314 | info@nhrm.co.uk

11th November 2022

Dear Sirs,

RE: Unique Reference: 20030562

As Director of the National Horseracing Museum, I am concerned about the knock-on effect of the Sunnica Energy Farm on the business of the museum. Our business is entirely reliant on the horse racing industry to survive. Our visitors are made up of the general public who travel from far and wide to this area to experience the world-renowned home of horseracing first-hand.

The proposed Sunnica Energy Farm is set to surround the heathland of Newmarket, which has been preserved for the past 350 years for the training of racehorses. This will lead to a considerable drop in the number of tourists visiting our area to experience the notorious view of horses training on the gallops.

As a result, the National Horseracing Museum, like many other tourism-based businesses in this area will suffer massively and so we cannot let this scheme go ahead.

Yours faithfully,



Anne-Marie Hogan

